Masters, Anthony

From: Carrion, Robert Q/Y

Sent: Sunday, October 25, 2009 11:21 PM
To: _ Masters, Anthony

Subject: RE: Crystal River 3 Status Update
Categories: Perform Review

Hi Anthony,

Here is the latest as I know it after speaking to Lou on Friday...The NDE procedures used by LCT have still not been
officailly approved by CR3 management, but they should be early this week. Meanwhile LCT continues laying out their
grids at various locations of the containment. They have only done five core drillings and sent them off for labroratry
analysis. They should have the core drilling plan for core drilling locations completed this weekend. Lou has instructed
me to get a copy of their plan and observe several samples as they are taken on Monday and Tuesday. Lou did not have
the procedures which you were expecting but indicated that George would be able to send them to you on Tuesday upon

_arrival at the site.

That's really about it. I'll be in touch later in the week as events develop.

Bob

From: Masters, Anthony n/‘)/
Sent: Sunday, October 25, 2009 7:41 PM
To: Carrion, Robert

Subject: Crystal River 3 Status Update

Bob,

It looks like you may have forgotten to shoot me an e-mail with the current status of Crystal River as we
discussed you would be able to do after talking to Lou on Friday.

Thanks again and have a safe trip. | will continuing my review after training each day this week.
Thanks,

Anthony D. Masters, PE

Senior Construction Inspector
Division of Construction Inspections
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region Il - Atlanta :

(404) 562 - 0612 (office phone)

(404) 562 - 0559 (fax)
Anthony.Masters@nrc.gov
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